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5 7-21 CASTLE STREET (AN289-2006) 
 
During a minor works contract for the repair of a velux roof light and pointing to chimneys and 
flashings, emergency roof repairs were identified.  The cost of the works including scaffolding erection 
being £27,130 which was funded from revenue. 
 
Committee approval is sought to transfer this cost to the Economic Development Department Capital 
Programme. 
 
The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) has confirmed that this expenditure can be met from the 
allowance contained within the Economic Development Capital Plan 2006/2007. 
 
 


